
Notice to Persons Entering Japan  

Caution！ 

All persons entering Japan from China or Republic of Korea 

by aircraft or other means, including persons without 

symptoms of illness, will be requested to stay for 14 days 

at a place designated by the Quarantine Station Chief (such 

as their homes), and not to use public transportation for 

any purpose, including transport from airports, etc.  

 

【Things to do before departing to Japan】 

○ Be sure that a 14-day quarantine and nonuse of public transportation (if 

requested) will not interfere with your itinerary after you enter Japan.  

 

○ Before entering Japan, be sure to secure an accommodation in Japan where 

you can stay for 14 days in quarantine (especially important for overseas 

visitors, who have no homes of their own in the country).  

 

○ Be sure to secure a means of private transportation from the airport to 

your destination (you will not be permitted to use public transportation). 
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